
 

 

 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING HEALTH 
COVERAGE TAX DOCUMENTS 

 

In accordance with recent federal guidelines, Gibbs & 
Register will no longer automatically distribute copies of IRS Form 
1095-C to full-time employees and individuals enrolled in the 
company’s group health plan after this year.  

You have the right to request a copy of your 2025 Form 
1095-C. To obtain a copy, please submit your request using one 
of the following methods:  

Email: Send your request to adavis@gibbsreg.com 
Mail: Write to us at 232 South Dillard Street  

Winter Garden, FL 34787 
 

For any questions or further information, please do not 
hesitate to contact us at 407-654-6133. Thank you for your 
attention to this important matter. 


